
NOTICE 
 
Saskatoon Water requires all developers and builders ensure markers 
showing the location of a curb stop are clearly visible to meter installers. 
Please see the Meter Installation Specific Drawing below. As of Monday, 
November 22, 2021, water meter connection services will be denied if a 
marker is not exposed and visible. 
 
Lower back and strain injuries sometimes occur when an installer must 
dig excessively to locate and expose a curb stop. By ensuring pipe 
markers are clearly visible, medical aid and lost time due to injury can be 
avoided.  
 
Cooperation on this new requirement is very much appreciated. It will 
make water meter installations safer and more efficient.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call the Saskatoon Water 
Meter Department at 306-975-2538.  
 
 



 


